
A Midsummer Night’s Dream 
 

Titania and Bottom, as the 

donkey, fall in love by a magic 

spell. 

Titania with her  

Fairies. 

Lysander, Hermia,   

Helena and  

Demetrius. 
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Last Thursday, the area athletics team (made from Yrs 3, 4, 

5 & 6) took part in the annual locality athletics competition. 

The events included sprints, relays, throwing and jumping. 

The children loved every moment and the whole team did 

amazingly well and we finished 8th overall. Some of the 

children finished brilliantly in the following placings: 

David - 1st  in Yr 4 vertical jump, Sam - 2nd in Yr 4 long 

jump, Filip - 2nd in Yr 5 80m sprint, Archie L - 2nd place in 

Yr 6 80m sprint, Ava C - 3rd place in Yr 5 shot put, Maja - 

3rd place in Yr 3 50m sprint and the Year 4 boys relay 

team (Sam, Kaan, David & Ben) finished 2nd place.  

Well done everyone! This was a fantastic effort and the 

children showed excellent team spirit. Thank you to Miss 

Yardley and Mrs Barlow for organising the team and to Mrs 

Olliver, Mr Jeffries & Mrs Goodfellow for helping on the day.  

 Have a great weekend! Best wishes  Kate Powell 

This week, the children in Years 4, 5 and 6 performed A 

Midsummer Night’s Dream. It was a musical extravaganza 

and each of the 4 performances were an absolute triumph. 

The children had been working so hard over the last few 

months and that hard work definitely paid off. All of the 

children, no matter, their role, worked together so well and 

we were proud of every single one of them. Whilst they were 

all amazing. there were some stand out singing solos  by 

Ellen, William, Bea, Amelia, Daisy, Antek, Euan, Kai,  

Frankie, Harry, Ruby and Emily. Thank you for all of your 

support - the costumes and singing was amazing. Huge 

thanks to all of the school staff for making it happen: Mrs 

Olliver, Mr Jeffries, Mrs Lewis, Miss Geall, Mrs Hollomby 

and Miss Gregory. What a team you all are. Thank you!  


